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Health Protection Measures for Schools

Please note the following:
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Proper Use of Face Masks
The Government has fully lifted the compulsory mask-wearing requirement starting from 1 March 2023.

All school staff, teachers, students and visitors are no longer required to wear face masks in school
premises.

Wearing face masks can effectively reduce the risk of viral transmission and at the same time, protect the

wearer and other persons. If students have fever or respiratory symptoms, they should wear

well-fitted surgical face masks according to the CHP’s recommendations. They should not go to
school and should avoid going to crowded environments. They should seek medical advice as soon

as possible. If necessary, parents/guardians can arrange for your children/wards to wear face

masks. For details of wearing face masks for the related situations, please refer to the following

webpage: https://www.chp.gov.hk/files/pdf/mask wearing.pdf

In view that students have been wearing face masks for a period of time, some students may feel
uncomfortable with the cancellation of mask-wearing requirement, parents/guardians please refer to the
relevant information provided by EDB
(https://mentalhealth.edb.gov.hk/en/promotion-at-the-universal-level/promotional-resources-for-schools/
97.html) to help your children/wards gradually adapt to new living habits and stay positive upon
resumption of normal school life.

Monitoring Body Temperature and Undergoing Rapid Antigen Test
The requirement for students of primary schools to undergo daily RAT before going to school is

maintained until 15 March 2023. For the arrangements thereafter, EDB will review the situation and
make timely announcement.

Parents/guardians please ensure that your children/wards have taken their body temperatures and
undergone RAT before returning to school and bring the “Record Sheet for Body Temperature and
Rapid Antigen Test ” signed by you back to the school.

Advice for Parents
Parents/guardians are advised to stay vigilant on your children’s/wards’ health conditions. If they have
fever, respiratory symptoms or sudden loss of taste or smell, etc., they must seek medical advice

immediately and should not go to school. If your children/wards are conﬁrmed with COVID-19, you
should inform the school immediately.

Please remind your children/wards to bring tissue paper and a few face masks to school, take your
children’s/wards’ body temperatures and arrange them to undergo RAT before they go to school every
day, and fill in the information as required by the school.

Please avoid your children/wards going to crowded places or poorly ventilated public places, etc. They
should maintain a balanced diet, exercise regularly, and take adequate rest to strengthen their immunity.
Also, please browse the school website to keep abreast of the latest information. For any enquiries,
please contact the school at 2386 8049. Thank you for your attention.
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